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The Kawartha Nordic Ski Club
executive is gearing up for another
great season of classic and skate
skiing. We look forward to sharing
our club and our trail system with
you.

Looking
forward to
another
season

Trillium Trail Report

We are continuing to welcome and
encourage students to become an
active part of our club. There will
be lots of opportunities this season
for skill development and
community service.
Stay tuned! Get in Touch!

Be sure to check out our website for
up to date weather and trail
conditions as well as information
about special events.
www.x-c.com/clubs/kawartha

We have increased the
membership and day use fees this
year to help cover rising costs
associated with running the club.

Before After
Dec 1st Dec. 1st

Student $30 $40
Single $70 $80
Family $100 $110
Day Use $10. or $25. per car

Membership Fees

Property Sale Update
Dave Church and family purchased
the 345 acre property at #7107
Highway 28 that was up for sale
last season. This property is of
great importance to the club as
many of our most used trails cross
it. The Church family have granted
the club an option to buy the
property from them. Currently they
are doing some selective logging
on the property to offset the
property cost.

Jackrabbit Program
The Jackrabbit program was a great
success this year and we look
forward to expanding the program
to accommodate a greater number
of children this season. Please see
the enclosed flyer for details.

Help Wanted:
Instructors are needed for 2hrs in
the morning or afternoon on either
Saturday and Sunday for the
following 4 weekends Jan 15-16,
22-23 and Feb 5-6 and 12-13.
Skiing skills are an asset but a
passion for young people is most
important. If you would like to
volunteer please contact the club by
leaving a phone message on the
info line: 705.749-5605 or email:
kawartharabbits@yahoo.com

To find out more about the club’s
fundraising plan to buy this
property, and about the interim
management of the property, we
encourage members to attend an
information session at the
Peterborough Chamber of
Commerce on Tues. November
16th at 7:30pm.

The final instalment of $7,900 of the
Trillium Grant was used to pay for trail
improvements to the Kenner north of
the Beaver up to the Wolf, and a portion
of our new “Trillium trail”.

If you have skied on the Adam Scott,
Deer, Beaver, Kawartha, Kenner, Owl
or Wolf trail you have benefited from
trail work we have been able to
accomplish with our Trillium Grant. This
trail work has made our trails easier to
groom, and better and safer to ski.
During the first year of our grant we
were also very fortunate to be able to
purchase trail grooming and clearing
equipment which makes the job of
maintaining our trails much easier.
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directors are a group of volunteers
dedicated to making KNSC a great
place to ski. We welcome three
new directors this year: Kate Boyd,
John Hart, and Peter Lawless bring
great enthusiasm and a broad
range of experiences to our club.

Directors 2004-05 Season

Kieran Andrews (Events)

Kate Boyd (Performance Skiing)

Barry Diceman (Special Olympics)

John Hart

Peter Lawless

Dave O’Dell (Treasurer)

Kurt Olsen (Cabin Keepers)

Susan Sauve (Publicity)

Walter Shephard (Trails)

Dave Woodfine (President)

The Canadian Ski Patrol
Kawartha Zone’s annual ski sale
and swap at the Pickering
Recreation Complex November
5, 6 and 7.
http://www.zvaios.com/skipatrol/
skiswap2004.htm

A Nordic Ski Swap at Wild Rock
Outfitters 169 Charlotte St on
Sat. Nov 27th. www.wildrock.net

www.peterboroughreuses.com is
a local website for exchange of
goods and equipment.

Play It Again Sports 1135
Lansdowne St. W. buys and
sells used ski equipment.

Equipment in the Cossar Cabin
is for sale. Please deposit money
for any desired items in a day
use envelope marked ski
equipment and drop it in the box
in the parking lot.

Fall Ski SwapsDirectors

“Storm the Trent”participants
(above) mountain biked and ran
our trails on Oct. 3rd . Lynn
Kostuck and Kate Boyd (below)
ran the checkpoint and cheered
participants on at the
Owl/Kenner junction by the
Tanny Cabin.

Storm the Trent

INFOLINE (705) 749-5605
knscwebmaster@cogeco.ca.

Have an Idea?

Want to get involved?

CONTACT US!

PDF Creator - PDF4Free v2.0                                                    http://www.pdf4free.com

http://www.zvaios.com/skipatrol/
http://www.wildrock.net
http://www.pdfpdf.com/0.htm

